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I am a law abiding motorcyclist. I fully support the implementation of SB422. I have 

found myself in situations where it would be of benefit to my safety if I could move at 

a slow pace between stopped/slowed cars on highways and interstates in Oregon. 

There is data from other states that shows this is a safe practice for motorcyclists. 

Please pass this legislation. 


